

**DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY** 

OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH SAN DIEGO REGIONAL OFFICE 140 SYLVESTER ROAD BUILDING 140, ROOM 218 SAN DIEGO CA 92106-5490

IN REPLY REFER TO:

4330 246:rfl Sept 27, 2007

Lee A. Gulbransen
Accounting Manager
Contracts & Grants
Financial Services Division
MSC05 053410
1 University of New Mexico
Albuquerque, NM 87131-0001

RECEIVED

OCT 0 8 2007

CONTRACT AND GRANT ACCOUNTING

Dear Mr. Gulbransen:

Approval of the purchasing system of the University of New Mexico (NMXU) is hereby extended through Aug 30, 2008. The original approval resulted from an on site review in February 2000. The determination was made that University of New Mexico had implemented their corrective action plans in all areas and any findings were considered closed. Ms. Sheryl Ball together with Ms. Su Jones conducted a site visit during Aug 2006. Ms. Ball recommended a one year CPSR extension.

A Contractor Procurement System Review (CPSR) is tentatively scheduled for the week of May 12, 2008.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by telephone at (619) 221-5601, or by e-mail: renee.luna@navy.mil.

RENEE F. LUNA

Administrative Contracting Officer

Rence J. Luna

cc: ONR Systems Review Branch